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The Shire is committed to revitalising the Mundaring Town 
Centre through creation of a new Cultural Precinct and 
construction of a new Multi-purpose Community Facility 
(MPCF). 

The MPCF project will consolidate a range of existing 
community services, many of which are currently 
occupying facilities which are ageing, not fit for purpose 
and inefficient. 

During the current stage of the project, the community 
and key stakeholders are: 

• helping Council to determine exactly what services are 
to be provided in the MPCF

• informing the design of the new building(s); and 

• establishing a vision for the new Cultural Precinct.

Project Overview

Mundaring Town Centre Revitalisation 
and Multi-Purpose Community Facility

• June/July 2023  
Community Survey 
Event Pop-ups

• Late 2023  
Naming Competition 

Upcoming Consultations

Project Status
• Stage 1 (2017-2022)  

Preliminary planning

• Stage 2 (2022-2025) 
Planning and design

• Stage 3 (2025-2026) 
Detailed design 

• Stage 4 (2027-2028) 
Construction

• Stage 5 (2028) 
Commence operation

Interested community members are encouraged to follow the progess of this 
significant and exciting communtiy project via our engagement portal 

engage.mundaring.wa.gov.au 

Project Update

The Shire is actively engaging with community and key 
stakeholders to design the proposed Mundaring Multi-
Purpose Community Facility (MPCF) and a reimagined 
Cultural Precinct in which the new facility will be built 
(between Sculpture Park and Craig Street).

• Building on an increasing understanding of community 
needs and aspirations for the Mundaring Town Centre, 
50 members of the community worked in collaboration 
with the Shire’s design consultants over 28 and 
30 May. Initial concepts for the MPCF and Cultural 
Precinct were developed during this collaborative 
forum. 

• These initial concept options will be refined by key 
stakeholders and a smaller group of community 
representatives over the coming weeks. Following this, 
broader community feedback will be sought via an 
online survey later this month.


